
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Mrs Armstrong will be giving a presentation on Higher Education and UCAS tomorrow, Wednesday 1 
February, at 7pm in the Sixth Form Common Room.  

The talk will last about an hour and is for parents only; Mrs Armstrong spoke to your son last week.  

Unfortunately parking is not available on site. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


